
  
STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED  

Results of Collective Bargaining Negotiations with 
Canadian Union of Public Employees (CUPE) Local 79 
– Recreation Workers' Part-Time Unit   

Date: April 3, 2012 

To: City Council 

From: 
City Manager 
Executive Director, Human Resources 

Wards: All 

Reference 
Number:  

   

SUMMARY 

 

The purpose of this report is to advise that the City Manager and Executive Director of 
Human Resources will be reporting to the April 10, 2012, Council meeting on Results of 
Collective Bargaining Negotiations with Canadian Union of Public Employees (CUPE) 
Local 79 – Recreation Workers' Part-Time Unit    

RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

The City Manager and the Executive Director of Human Resources recommend 
that:  

1. Council consider a report from the City Manager and Executive Director of Human 
Resources at its April 10, 2012, meeting on the Results of Collective Bargaining 
Negotiations with Canadian Union of Public Employees (CUPE) Local 79 – 
Recreation Workers' Part-Time Unit      



  
CONTACTS   

Robert J. Reynolds, Director, Employee & Labour Relations 
Phone: 416-392-5006, E-mail: rreynol@toronto.ca

  

Bruce L. Anderson, Executive Director, Human Resources 
Phone: 416-397-4112, E-mail: banders2@toronto.ca

     

SIGNATURE     

_____________________________  ________________________________  
Joseph P. Pennachetti    Bruce L. Anderson 
City Manager     Executive Director, Human Resources        


